A LETTER OF APPRECIATION PRESENTED BY NJOAKA CYPRIAN MBIYDZENYUY TO DEPARTMENT OF ANAESTHESIOLOGY, FUNDACION -INSTITUTO VALENCIANO DE ONCOLOGIA - VALENCIA SPAIN. 28th August, 2018.

Through the Head of Department DR MARIA ANGELES MARTINEZ

MY DEAR SENIOR COLLEAGUES AND MENTORS OF NOBLE PROFESSION,

May the peace and love of Christ be with you all. Words alone cannot express my gratitude to you. On behalf of my community in Cameroon, I thank you immensely for the work well done. You have unanimously shown to me and the world that IVO is a place to be. An environment of God fearing academicians. I most write to sincerely acknowledge your valuable support to me and colleagues who may equal reach here for the same program. You have set a milestone and a benchmark for all your subordinates Thanking you for the fabulous gestures and strong willingness to teach me during my wonderful stay here in IVO-Valencia.

Three months is just over but I assure you, much was gathered and to be adapted in my community. See attachment for the achievements. We noted that the period was short together with language barrier in some aspects. Let's look forward for some

considerations and with God, all is possible.

I am wondering for the perfect words to express my gratitude, how much your moral support has helped me to achieve those objectives. I still heartily plead for your continuous support in the months and years ahead for my community colleagues who are ready and about to benefit from the training scheme by surgforall organization for the developing countries with less medical facilities like ours. Really, surgforall is an organization to be treasured and we pray to have thousands of people in the world to join them for humanitarian services to the underprivileged ones in less developed nations. God bless you all and your FAMILIES.

YOURS STUDENT,

NJOAKA CYPRIAN MBIYDZENYUY St. Elizabeth Catholic General Hospital Shisong, P.O.Box 08 Nso-Cameroon AFRICA e-mail: njoakacyprian@hotmail.com

Cc: surgforall, Valencia